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LGBT History Month

The LGBT Resource Center celebrates and recognizes LGBT History Month in October.
LGBT History Month is a month-long annual observance of lesbian, gay, bisexual and
transgender history, and the history of the gay rights and related civil rights
movements. Our diverse community has provided many contributions to society and
we illuminate these voices in our daily work as we build community.  There are many

events occurring during the month of October, including National Coming Out Day on October 11th. In addition,
the LGBT Resource Center wants to highlight October's programming including: Speakers Bureau Panelist Training,
the Q league leadership retreat, discussions regarding gender identity and sexual orientation, Intersex Awareness
Week, Volunteer Program training, and our UC San Diego Alumni Brunch.  For more information regarding
programming please visit: http://lgbt.ucsd.edu/. 

A Right to Be
LGBT Resource Center Conference Room 
October 20 | 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
 

Ever wondered why there are only 2 genders in the U.S.? Do you have a
budding or blooming interest in gender and the law? or gender and history? the
law?  human rights? Or how any of these things relate to the other? Then
come to Sairah's program to learn more and be part of some awesome
discussions about gender identity during Week 4! 
 

Your input will be greatly appreciated! If you have any suggestions for this program, please email Sairah at
sairah.m.khan@gmail.com.

Fall Quarter 2011
LGBT RC Hours

 
Monday - Thursday: 
8:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m.

 
Friday:

8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
 

Saturday & Sunday:
Closed

LGBT RC Visitors
This Week   

 
Students: 361 

Calling All Artists  
 
 
Interested in displaying your art throughout the LGBT
Resource Center? Look no further! The LGBT RC is
expanding its community art section and is looking for
community members to submit art to be displayed within
the library. We welcome all forms of art! If you are
interested or want to find out more information, please
email asaulp09@yahoo.com. 

Queers on the Verge
Hazard Center Ultrastar Cinemas (Mission Valley) 
October 21 | 7:30 p.m. - 9:15 p.m.
 

The LGBT Resource Center is co-presenting Queers on the

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81aBcyrZ2JZWPA3AmJOF2mvPYUgRxovqbRZr7gr8FcucRCc80ONuz5_sHtXr-OgqgC5B_aTKLaejnkGitEJ49jyZs66Ac2k6Lo6sT1t-0Hz6WeNrkJONrJSI
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81a8PCrarKEXPRSuo8Yw-r3t6McpprjwIf3M_ObTTlFng5zBLJ9MlMu0-IBp0Y_oKOPIABiClKmQAcOQCoannRgO1tdQjsvXso7HQBUY5KiFZ6Pkgaze47U_
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81YvgiYbjWuDLexDUungOFSNJb4TFUDtMiGkvr4YNvEhI30FXkiPjJTpyd6Y8fMHq9ssasxRGK7RxvVi7w1whm8_hyLhTg0eCnz7DoPS8UjEmJ3_NSUYt71_
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81Yijj55ypcEyqCGZjtbtIx46iwbVO1wKNMuO5KU00wzr-3CF9zGlnSePRZYN7DecJnHBsYfhItUtOgLJNN0v0w5Uzs9-9UyPG9-Am0D4ylIjD4bmTPmHENCaDhitdhsAZo=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81acuhkXEtojapGIFThUa9pQrzygTzqnWezouKGoSwt9UdYJyl5Z3kfUsI2hz_58K3u9f1W8ISwh3wSVmXYhLwaTvNjFtDYnk-TCdUUn0brji1T-msv8pujmiPW_ylkGtdb-RrPUIK9OyRsIGiUguhz7
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81ak4xeiy178i480o69BOaNPrLBhWhDgu-iuIYax5oyxFHLpiWe457DUhg_hQ_nWpae0zP4d44_m7pSlUqi0vzk70HZPWhDsO3JElQ9rdeJ9GbwdSskiK2bWrceHltLzuk8=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81aEGrjGCnWu526r8yFNGY93JvnQqkxAmo56A3id-8ch0MkUyE2rVFdZLht2tUhrtsxl_BhDdqdTbeKCkBx8yA6HTbsR_7fGMik=
mailto:sairah.m.khan@gmail.com
mailto:asaulp09@yahoo.com
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Staff: 26
Faculty: 3 
Alumni: 4 
Guest: 2 

Total: 396 

INTRODUCING...
Michelle Strange   

 
 

Hey, I'm Michelle. I am
an alumnus of the

UCSD Theatre
Department. I worked

at the Resource
Center for two years
as an undergraduate
intern. Now, as the

Operations
Coordinator, my focus

is on the physical
space and the

community within it.
With that, I hope to
continue to create a

sense of family in the
space with dynamic art
throughout the center
and interactive games

in the family room.
Feel free to stop by my

office and say "hi!" 

"If  you have come here to
help me, you are wasting
your time. But if you have

come because your
liberation is bound up with

mine, then let us work
together."

 
-- Aboriginal activists
group, Queensland

Events
Newsletter Archive

Transgender Health Info    
Res Life Info 

Request Speakers Bureau

Verge at the San Diego Asian Film Festival! There will be
10 free tickets given to those who sign-up for them at the
front desk of the LGBT Resource Center. Sign-ups for the
tickets are on a first come first served basis. The last day
for sign-ups is on October 14th at 4:00pm. Tickets will be
available for pick up at the front desk from October 17th-
21st.
 
The San Diego Asian Film Foundation (SDAFF) is one of the

largest media arts organizations in North America that focuses on Asian American
and Asian international cinema. For information please contact Vanidy
vbailey@ucsd.edu. 

Chat with Cat 
LGBT Resource Center  
Wednesdays of Fall Quarter | 12:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.   
 
Dr. Cat Thompson is the Counseling and Psychological Services
(CAPS) liaison to the Campus Community Centers. She is housed
at the Women's Center and spends five hours per week at each
Community Center to facilitate seeing students and being in
community. She will be at the Women's Center on Mondays
from 10am to 1pm, the LGBT Resource Center on Wednesdays
from 12pm to 5pm and the Cross-Cultural Center on Thursdays
from 1pm to 6pm. Please speak to community center staff if
you are interested in setting up an individual counseling
appointment with her. Otherwise, feel free to stop by and say "hi" as she is here to be
of service to our community and would love to connect with you. For more information
about her training and areas of clinical interest, please see the staff section at
http://caps.ucsd.edu. 

Women's Center Newsletter: Looking for Submissions   
Deadline: October 23  
 

The theme for the Women's Center quarterly newsletter will be
"Transcending Borders", a theme highlighting experiences that
transcend the borders that society imposes.  
 
Submissions can be in the form of an art piece, news article,
poetry, written personal experience, or a short story. Please
email them to eckittypup@sbcglobal.net or to women@ucsd.edu
or hand them in at the Women's Center by Friday, October 23. 

AMSA Empowering Future Physicians Conference LGBT
Symposium 
University of California, San Diego School of Medicine 
October 21 | 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.   
 
The LGBT Symposium at the Empowering Future
Physicians Conference in San Diego is a hands-on survival
guide for LGBTQIA (Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender,
Queer, Intersex, and Asexual) and ally medical students.
Sessions will begin with an introduction to LGBT health
and then focus on health policy, student interest groups,
and healthcare inclusion within medical schools. Allies are welcomed and encouraged

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81bBbI7FkCy0_A3PHZUy7dpG0ICQKYOHmKPW9vuC44UHdrw7UuogNliPMxzwQxI0HRzhOy-KyAF1Q55pKctxp5UKfx67OCkRinRTdUiD-gH7CtxCgQYElhm3
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81ZnCXLmo76AkiESFBgz_FQw6kGxz0JNbbk7iqBP7vcFdOzo1tAjHl85OnxagdxZ9N9kO4mMNjQdUL09xhgZfU_rBBcYCO9yzNcd5N1gLeq-1c7wokMQB49J
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81bGhKSIdcwgZGS_v-7EptTpOQQbprlCodO4FdMDTA9dH0KPbwa-v5LZi6S72mpam5bURCIIaKML3EEywqKOAVELiZjZPA9qORnG3_62eACB2JMzkXe2p535xZ-ILWr7tEEVorLiFzPLPw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81ZmYVRJsHlSCwlOpWYNqSSjbcoX2FD6SM_W4J6nfaFmrwQrcZzy5rRAUhR_tW8T-xnxI9n3nrRbkBMGrgt1hZWj7rW7Gz3YF4t2PGhgDFxbGtm1FgZjzPbFZWzmS7d_-N8=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81a3_Q2UughX_brIoBUC73gCQjNWNBcuYV9BCl_8-ajfu4hL362RViiVLNImdsiVmv2dQvFAhEREU_EcEl5m-EVW5Brbk_7SwprZan3euK3DzJCYtpylwZAwaK6s6BLi_E0XfLjyqI4jwA==
mailto:vbailey@ucsd.edu
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81bkQ6dSH_riaB66TLpgrlHzMuPh84t5YeVnJVj0pZjkXqVvdgGuyAl6roJgEDeCT4tZj5umm-upF5LMR8PpGwDJGQdvuu32zMs=
mailto:eckittypup@sbcglobal.net
mailto:women@ucsd.edu
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Volunteer Sign-Up
Terminology

If you would like to submit
an item to the newsletter,

please send it by
Wednesday at 1:00 p.m. to

rainbow@ucsd.edu and
type "For Newsletter" in the

subject line. News items
should be UCSD & LGBT

focused.

to attend! Visit
http://www.amsa.org/AMSA/Homepage/Events/AMSAConferences/SanDiego.aspx for
more information. 

AMSA National Conference  
University of California, San Diego School of Medicine 
October 21 - 23  
 

For LGBT medical students, premedical students and
anyone interested in LGBT health issues, we are highly
encouraging participation in the National AMSA
conference. LGBT specific breakouts sessions included in
the national conference (aside from the symposium) are:
 

"Inside Out: Physicians Making a Difference in LGBTQ Health" by Juno Obedin-
Maliver, M.D., M.P.H.
"Got Equity & Inclusion? Reality-Tested Strategies for Successful LGBT Advocacy
at Your School" by Shane Snowdon the Founding Director of UCSF Center for
LGBT Health & Equity.

Visit http://www.amsa.org/AMSA/Homepage/Events/AMSAConferences/SanDiego.aspx
for more information.    

UCSD Health System LGBT Networking Event  
Medical Education & Telemedicine Building Courtyard  
October 21 | 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.    
 
In conjunction with the AMSA National Conference (see the
above article for more information on registration and event
details), there will be a UCSD Health System LGBT mixer event.
Please RSVP to ggoldgof@ucsd.edu,  so that we know how
much food to order. 

LGBT Reducing Disparities Project Survey 
 

Participate in an historic survey of our diverse
communities! The survey explores discrimination,
inequalities, & needs faced by those whose sexual
orientation and/or gender identity/expression may not fit

the expectations of their friends of families. Please take the survey at
http://tinyurl.com/LGBTReducingDisparities.  

Toward an Integrated Self: Making Meaning of the Multiple
Identities of Gay Men in College 
 
Are you interested in helping higher education professionals understand
more about how gay men in college develop their overall sense of self?
If you're a junior, senior, or recent graduate from UCSD and you're a
gay man, here's your chance! Visit here for more information today. 

Unicorn Booty: Seeks Contributors    
 

Love to write? Love to make videos or podcasts? Thinking

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81befKrDpCCZQnIpLzz6oV7JDJXt_iWnzVCV4P7R2hUEXwhWQf0aW1D7SctwrTEfEdC5k_BgE6bCpuGgoh4IpQ8tA-u-6Xi4K47HYRDcxToLDhwnfXFIJuGj
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81bS3tiANaXupAEmX36NhnrvNoJvJhsfayc_R7pY5hCFnhVs4oem5YSTPNedgdD-lIZQPxLPvQnjY0nFbyaVNyj2xMrbP3a7XFgohw5ELq7JItL0n6V1yGCBeirOQvk7JYM=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81ajRbNBMXrVgrO6Lmluo-7ZX_tH5pb_mgzjKAi3pDkqqGbF5t9b8eH2HJieBv1r9iC0scwaUPQUF-kPqEcaa4pnHv6UlBDzP1DkQ2YKwnkelxeKDTTy4iUCENUj_n2t4UfakE0UbaBGCmLPnKAO6A4homvxyfI0HYmpNVx4seSWgr14kRpEgf9gM-L96j93zgE=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81YWQNx8xliEC4VHOqqKg2n0XSCeP-eGiRj1BsM_KqqQblKfOB2gsRVBe6-_7YUHsKB9UTsgPm1OS_pqVHef-eMGQknsCiFZ6pDOnOyuBM12dSnLw6CbYGObpf7FYABBIWY=
mailto:rainbow@ucsd.edu
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81ZRf4PQQVtDYphLnhEhossQeTa4WnbqlLGtzBTo1uuKvX-DcYxV_ts_0s8esqYIMuW-FM4SDNJYrG1LnV5sXTRZcWZfBkvuJTD3ikGdLYnqbB0hGIvWsOwZ-fELF3BvQpx-jt6baf5Jar5kESO42LpkQTIGgnJ99PPHTKFvwTws9w==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81ZRf4PQQVtDYphLnhEhossQeTa4WnbqlLGtzBTo1uuKvX-DcYxV_ts_0s8esqYIMuW-FM4SDNJYrG1LnV5sXTRZcWZfBkvuJTD3ikGdLYnqbB0hGIvWsOwZ-fELF3BvQpx-jt6baf5Jar5kESO42LpkQTIGgnJ99PPHTKFvwTws9w==
mailto:ggoldgof@ucsd.edu
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81Y8LvT53_NBS1FugYRvlDw2qrO4uABk3r-ybUQlhohttPQZBT5-A2D32v6pnmJvCG2M49MH6ylC5yL3bqXJVdVA0njTTNHgCyFdz6YYiX5J00aksyC2SaI3UWmev2nUvsg=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81YzKpsQYVLh6XPf6BpkB0EmtrU_d3LV30q_6rIinRLzXWxH_FIXU2sBqYgkWa7Qa0qBuajacGh_Cyj388mnuTSnLWqSbeD2iHjYpmaR3A3n_p6JoZ4AqDlgR-IiuyG63yL1jEbOSC9HeAIUHUoFkkKV1OqY63_D9B0=
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of a career in media? We're
seeking contributors! Get your start at one of the most
well-respected LGBT blogs in the country, and start
building your audience and reputation! These are assets
that grow over time, and will prove invaluable in your

career. We're looking for content creators interested in: Entertainment, Music, Politics,
Travel, and Local Events. If you are passionate about a topic, and consider yourself a
curator/tastemaker, e-mail us at kevin@unicornbooty.com!

UCSD McNair Program: Open for Applications 
Deadline: October 25   
  
 The UCSD McNair Program is now accepting applications
for admission for the 2011 - 2012 Program year.  The
deadline for submission of applications is October 25th.
  
The UCSD McNair Program is a preparatory program for
undergraduates who are considering the pursuit of the doctoral degree in any
academic field.  To be eligible, students must be juniors or seniors at UCSD this coming
winter quarter, and must be either (or both)  (1) first generation college students who
qualify as "low income" or/and (2) a member of an ethnic group under-represented in
higher education in the USA.  

UCLA Law Fellows Outreach Program: Open for Applications 
Deadline: October 14   

The Law Fellows Program provides early academic
outreach to high-potential undergraduate students and
college graduates. The program is committed to ensuring
equity, access, and excellence in legal education. The
Program focuses on students' academic development, with
the objective of increasing their academic competitiveness
for admission to law school.
Law Fellows attend a series of Saturday Academies held at
UCLA Law in the winter and spring, where they are

provided with academic enrichment, career development activities and mentoring
designed to de-mystify law school and the legal profession. 
 
The initial deadline is October 14, 2011.  Although we will continue to accept
applications after the initial deadline, we highly encourage applicants to submit their
applications as early as possible to ensure maximum consideration. Please visit
http://www.law.ucla.edu/current-students/get-involved/Pages/law-fellows-outreach-
program.aspx for more information.

Thinking Gender 2012: Call For Papers
Deadline: October 17 | 12:00 p.m.
  
Thinking Gender is a public conference highlighting graduate
student research on women, gender and/or sexuality across all
disciplines and historical periods. We invite submissions for
individual papers or pre-constituted panels on any topic pertaining
to women, gender, and/or sexuality.
 
CSW accepts submissions for both individual papers and pre-
constituted panels from all active graduate students. For a more

mailto:kevin@unicornbooty.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81ZJ-oCTTzeQJenobDjOjOowGu9QTmCOV2E0-NAetrPyFbMcvwUYdHB_nByqASoIw5n095TTS57kLzXg7uQNXCCHrbW8ls0T5H1jEGQgwh-kUtaAGy_H7tlKRhYDLZ59OqbhoHtOtONVjJ4tSyxcZrDF1XclSf2S10Z3QTQOwIUGV3utdWItAnzIl9HYD5MnVNO75YW-PZCPpQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81ZJ-oCTTzeQJenobDjOjOowGu9QTmCOV2E0-NAetrPyFbMcvwUYdHB_nByqASoIw5n095TTS57kLzXg7uQNXCCHrbW8ls0T5H1jEGQgwh-kUtaAGy_H7tlKRhYDLZ59OqbhoHtOtONVjJ4tSyxcZrDF1XclSf2S10Z3QTQOwIUGV3utdWItAnzIl9HYD5MnVNO75YW-PZCPpQ==
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detailed description of submission guidelines, please visit:
http://www.csw.ucla.edu/conferences/thinking-gender/thinking-gender-2012.   
 

Deadline for Submissions: Thursday, October 17th, 2011 at 12 noon
 
Conference to be held on Friday, February 3, 2012, UCLA Faculty Center
 
Event is free and open to the public, but please be aware that there will be a $30
registration fee for presenters, to cover the cost of conference materials and lunch at
the Faculty Center.

2011 Queer Pin@y Conference: Save the Date
University of California, Santa Barbara
November 19
Priority Registration: November 1
 

The University of California at Santa Barbara
cordially invites you to the Queer Pin@y
Conference 2011 (pronounced Queer
Pinay/Pinoy Conference) on November 19th,
2011. This year's theme "[Re]Generation:
Reviving Our Roots, Creating Our Future"
focuses on understanding the successes and
setbacks that both the Pin@y and Queer
communities faced in the past, and using them

to face contemporary issues that affect us today.  
 
Priority registration for QPC 2011 will be taking place now until Nov. 1st and will cost
$10. After the 1st, registration will be $15. For students outside of Santa Barbara,
transportation and accommodations will be provided upon request. For registration
and more information, please contact the QPC committee at our website
http://ucsbqpc.org, or at the 2011 QPC email address at ucsbqpc@gmail.com.

HEART: Volunteer Opportunity
 
HEART (Helping to Empower Authentic Relationships for
Teens), is a program that provides mentoring and
counseling services to those impacted by dating violence
ages 13-24.
 
Do you believe healthy relationships are obtainable?
Would you like to help end dating violence? Do you
enjoy public speaking? Then please join our team and let
a young person know that you care about them and their
future.
 
We are seeking volunteers, ages 18-25, to mentor HEART clients and provide
presentations. You will receive training on the dynamics of dating violence and related
topics. We ask that you commit to at least two hours per week for a minimum of six
months. 
 
For inquiries and to submit an application, please contact:
 
            Cherise Young, Program Manager/Therapist
            Union of Pan Asian Communities (UPAC)

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81YRcs2tWOpOrCDjoYibg0IuYqSzO7MbR0X5FKGrD_piz2mLRSZP-EUcIBNCPcu7nZOy5MSeX2OPU12eUjQ6XdZezu6UUZJWtBROu4w-DPMPU8qlz3iRkHadztJLnsihLtvPfGsU9nwP4BNIHXAoXJWzSokXiikHZiRjmC_h5kOuag==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=axuhokgab&et=1108066941659&s=1&e=0017gYZ-VpU81bcT1NN-1cHaFz_4qhSmjuqg3iNdXNGR0bOqmFwsAaD7LI1eyW9XfJ748q1DhaUffUG4ocBhxz8gTn7c7SjzdyZvmpEbXc751o=
mailto:ucsbqpc@gmail.com
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            Office: (619) 265-2777
            Email: cyoung@upacsd.com

Western Regional Careers in Student Affairs Day
University of Southern California 
October 21 | 9:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
Late Registration: October 14
 

The Western Regional Careers in Student Affairs Day is a
multifaceted development event that seeks to promote
the Student Affairs profession within the California

Community Colleges, the California State University, the University of California, the
California Independent Colleges, and interested postsecondary institutions outside of
California, and to empower and retain current diverse and talented professionals by
meeting their career-orientated professional development needs.  

Prospective student affairs professionals are introduced to the breadth of the field as
well as graduate preparation programs nationwide. Advancing student affairs
professionals will participate in workshop sessions to explore their particular needs
such as pursuing doctoral education, moving to advanced administrative positions and
changing functional areas in mid-career. This program will provide a unique
opportunity for undergraduate and graduate students, prospective professionals, new
and mid-level professionals as well as seasoned administrators to come together to
affirm or recommit their calling in student affairs. 

This publication is a regular compilation of news and information from the UCSD LGBT Resource Center to help keep
you informed about news and events relevant to the UCSD LGBT community. For more information about the Rainbow
Newsletter or to offer your comments or suggestions, please contact the LGBT Resource Center at (858) 822-3493 or
rainbow@ucsd.edu. Newsletters are archived at http://lgbt.ucsd.edu/newsletter.asp.  
 
The UC San Diego LGBT Resource Center is committed to being accessible to all who frequent our space, participate
in our programs, and attend our events.  Our physical location is accessible to anyone who utilizes assisted mobility. 
If you require specific accommodations to fully access any of our programs or events, please contact Vanidy
Bailey at vbailey@ucsd.edu or (858) 822-3493.
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